THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

JUNE 4, 2023
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Mass Intentions This Week

Wed 7 7:00a.m. +Dan Pisula (SL)
8:45 a.m. +Randy Brock
By Joe & Carol Haupt

Thu 8 7:00 a.m. IntofLydia Mcintee (SL)

Fri 9 7:00 a.m. Int & Healing-Jacinta Marie
(SL)
8:45 a.m. +Walter Flaig
By John & Joan Raikowski

Sat 10 4:00 p.m. +Patrick Hoffmann
By AHS Class of 1968
6:00 p.m. SL/SP Parishioners (SL)

Sun 11 8:30 a.m. +Barbara Brundidge

By Kathy & Rich Hamus
10:30 a.m. +John Carroll (SL)

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS — June 10-11

Lectors: 4:00 p.m. Kristin Rybicki
8:30 a.m. Carrie Mancl

Servers: 4:00 p.m. Dawson & Dylan Jeske
8:30 a.m. Elliot & Jenna O’Shasky

Ushers: 4:00 p.m. J Van Asten - C Pulchinski
8:30 a.m. J Willfahrt - H Engstrand

Eucharistic  4:00 p.m. Jean Knuteson
Ministers: 8:30 a.m. Terry Moscinski
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THANK YOU to everyone who has
pledged. St. Philip parishioners are
amazingly generous. If you have not yet
returned your pledge card, pledges are
still being accepted. God Bless!!

GUN RAFFLE WINNERS - May 31
Len Budzinski & Jim Dewitt

CH'URCH THE PCCW STAND will
P:%N%C again hold a book sale on

' picnic day. We are
looking for new or gently
used books, as well as
handlwork baked goods, garden produce, and

crafts. Iltems can be dropped off in the church
basement.

PRIZES FOR SMALL GAMES are being
accepted. To be eligible for a $20 Kwik Trip
gift card from the Youth Group, bring your
donated prizes to Wagner Hall with your name
on the bag by June 20. Thank you.

PICNIC WORK LIST will be published in July.
Please call Kathy Hamus 435-3797 by June 15
if you are unable to work or need a certain
shift. We need all able parishioners (adults &
kids) to help make it a success. May God bless

. your efforts.

ATTENTION PCCW GROUP CHAIRMEN
The current co-chairmen will move up to
chairmen on July 1. Please call Kathy Hamus
435-3797 by June 15 with the name of the new
group co-chairman so new lists can be published.

THANK YOU to the crew
who washed all the
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7 \,',,,_;.* windows in the Welcome
et
X ffl‘{ﬂll!l]i m Center last week...great

job!!

THANK YOU, THANK YOU for all the
members of St. Philip Youth Group, 1891
Financial Life and Bethany Lutheran Youth
who worked hard to clean up the military
graves at All Souls Cemetery last week. God
bless your efforts.



CONGRATULATIONS
to Dan & Joan Kelnhofer
who celebrated their
50™ Wedding Anniversary
on June 2. May God continue to bless their
marriage with love and joy!
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Thank You BuLLETIN
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=7 A’ S HEREN We welcome

new advertisers: The Wooden Chair, Doorworks
Inc., E Con Electric and Quality Printing. Many
thanks to Jim Janz and Gene Krutza for paying
for the paper and cost of printing, and to Carol
Haupt for her diligence in securing new ads and
coordinating the project. Please patronize all the
advertisers...we appreciate their support!!

BREWER BUS TRIP - Wednesday, August 9.
Discounts for lectors, servers, choir
members, ushers, CCD teachers and

Eucharistic Ministers. Call Sara for details
and to reserve your seat - 715-697-3675.

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD L 1a
TRAINING will be held at St. Philip June 19-24.
Scholarships are available and auditing is welcome!
Please consider joining this movement of
journeying with children and pondering God’s
goodness. It's not too late to register. Call 715-
416-1710 or email re.saintphilip@gmailcom.

LOVE IT AGAIN THRIFT STORE will open soon!
Sales will generate important revenue for the
growth of Love INC’s ministries and help us live out
our mission to transform lives. The store will
feature gently used furniture, household goods and
clothing. Currently accepting donations and
volunteer applications. Call 715-818-5928.

CORPUS CHRISTI SUNDAY
EUCHARISTIC PROCESSION -
Our Lady Queen of Heaven on
Sunday, June 11, following the
10:00 Mass. Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament, Eucharistic Procession
around the parish grounds, Benediction, and the
“Eucharistic Miracles of the World Exhibit.” In
case of rain, the procession will take place
in church.

PRAY FOR AN END TO ABORTION

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS...
Gary Lessig, Viola-Joosten, Becki
Bubolz, Mary Lou Glaza

CHURCH SUPPORT - MAY 28

Adult Envelopes - $2225.00
Offertory - $ 685.00
Donation - $ 421.00

Grotto
Gift Shop - $526.15 Donations - $107.00
Cave - - $182.00

ST. JOSEPH, STEVENS POINT ANNUAL
PICNIC - June 3-4 - Saturday 5:00 — Sunday
10:00 a.m...Games, Refreshments, Music, Raffles

SECULAR FRANCISCAN GARAGE SALE -
Thursday, June 8 and Friday, June 9, 8:00-4:00
- 2241 6% Street South, Wisconsin Rapids.

ST. PETER, STEVENS POINT ANNUAL PICNIC
June 10-11 - Saturday 4:00 —~ Sunday 11:00
Bake Sale, Bean Bag Tournament, Food, Silent
Auction, Games, Raffles. Polka Mass on Sunday
10:30 - Chicken Dinner 11-1

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME
AT ST. PHILIP. CONTACT THE PARISH
OFFICE AT 435-3286.

PURCHASE SCRIP FOR YOUR SHOPPING
NEEDS THIS SUMMER AND SUPPORT YOUR
CHURCH. Summer Hours at the ACS Scrip
Office are Monday 9-12, Tuesday 9-1 and
Thursday 11-6.

There are still bricks left from the school
building. If you’re interested in some,
contact Kris at 715-459-5547.
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